
I am submitting this written testimony to share my hope that the Oregon legislature will pass 

HB2927 as it is written.  After two elections in 15 years in which residents of less-populated 

states have an outsized impact on the national result, I am tired of the impact this has on our 

politics.   

 

I also recognize that, to a smaller degree, here in Oregon we have a movement of residents who 

wish that our state elections were also organized such that the distance between houses in their 

county had a positive effect on the weight of their vote.   

 

In our state, and in our country, PEOPLE vote, not dollars and not acres.  Please support HB2927 

and move Oregon toward equity by joining the National Popular Vote Compact.  

 

Thank you, 

Megan Corvus 

6100 NW Canyonview Rd, Gaston, OR 97119 

 


